英 語(4技能型)

(答えは全て解答用紙に書きなさい)

Listening Test

1 イラストの内容を説明している英文を聞き、それぞれ a,b,c の中から正しい英文を選んで、その記号を書きなさい。英文は2回読まれます。



2 英文が説明しているイラストを、それぞれ a,b,c の中から選んで、その記号を書きなさい。英文は2回読 まれます。



- 3 英文と質問を聞き、その答えとして最も適切なものをそれぞれ a,b,c の中から選んで、その記号を書きな さい。英文は2回読まれます。
- (1) a b c (2) a b c (3) a b c (4) a b c (5) a b c
- 4 英文と質問を聞き、その答えとして最も適切なものを a,b,c,d の中から選んで、その記号を書きなさい。英 文は2回読まれます。

(1)	a. Go skiing.	b. Visit her sister.	c. With her family.	d. First time.
(2)	a. By train.	b. By bus.	c. By taxi.	d. On foot.
(3)	a. She visited Aki's friend.		b. She didn't want to go.	
	c. She couldn't find Ak	ti's house.	d. She had to go shopping with her mother.	
(4)	a. At the cafe.	b. At her house.	c. At her friend's house.	d. In the library.
(5)	a. Ken.	b. Ken's aunt.	c. Ken's grandfather.	d. Ken's brother.

Writing Test

1 次の英文の()に入る適切な単語を1~4の中から1つずつ選び、番号で答えなさい。
(1) I don't need an alarm clock. I always () up at 5:30.
1 say 2 ask 3 stop 4 wake
(2) Emi is very () in art. She draws or paints pictures every day.
1 fast 2 interested 3 clean 4 healthy
(3) It was raining yesterday, so my father gave me a () to the station.
1 play 2 chance 3 ride 4 speech
2 次の会話について、()に入る適切なものを1~4の中から1つずつ選び、番号で答えなさい。
 (1) A: I can't finish my homework. It's too difficult. B: () I can help you. A: Thanks.
1 Take care. 2 Nice talking to you.
3 It's ready. 4 Don't worry.
(2) A: You look much better, Ryo. ()
B: Good. I think I can go to school tomorrow.
1 Where is your alarm clock. 2 Did you eat breakfast?
3 How do you feel? 4 What's the matter?
(3) A: Mrs. Sato is so interesting.
B: () She's one of my favorite teachers.
1 I want to be a nurse. 2 I asked her yesterday.
3 I think so, too. 4 I'll try my best. (4) A: Massa where were you? The pieze concert will begin soon
 (4) A: Masa, where were you? The piano concert will begin soon. B: Sorry, Haru.
1 The bus didn't come on time. 2 I'm not waiting for you.
3 You can't sit here. 4 I don't have a piano lesson today.
3 次の日本文に合うように下の語句を正しく並べかえた時に(ア)と(イ)に入る語句の番号を書きなさい。 ただし、〔 〕の中では、文の始めにくる語も小文字になっています。
 (1) 食べる前には手を洗いなさい。 〔1 before 2 your 3 wash 4 eat 5 hands 6 you〕. ()(ア)()(イ)()().
(2) あや、ニュージーランドでどのくらい勉強するつもりですか。
 [1 will 2 in 3 long 4 you 5 how 6 study]? Aya, ()(ア)()(イ)()() Aya, ()(ア)()()()())
(3) 九州の地図を見せてくれますか。 $\begin{bmatrix} 1 & max = -2 & yay = -2 & the max = 4 & show = 5 & of -6 & san \begin{bmatrix} 2 \\ 2 \end{bmatrix}$
〔1 me 2 you 3 the map 4 show 5 of 6 can〕? ()(ア)()(イ)()() Kyushu?
4 次の質問について、あなた自身のことについて3文~5文で書きなさい。

QUESTION : What do you usually do on weekends?

Reading Test

1 次のポスターの内容に関して、(1)と(2)の質問に対する答えを1~4の中から1つずつ選び、番号で答えな さい。

(*の語には注があります。)

Science Festival			
at Kyoritsu II Girls' Junior High School			
Come and join us!			
Program			
WHEN: August 5			
TIME: 10 AM to 3 PM			
Science room:			
Come and see photos of *fireflies in our school gardens. You can see a small pond in the garden from the windows.			
Room 310:			
You can make a candle. It takes 40 minutes.			
Entrance Hall:			
We will have a tour outside to look for many kinds of trees and birds around our school. It takes 45 minutes.			
Auditorium:			
Watch a 30-minute movie and learn about the stars. Times: 11:00 and 14:00			

(注) firefly ホタル

(1) In room 310, you can

- 1 see photos of fireflies.
- 2 enjoy making a candle.
- 3 see many kinds of trees and birds.
- 4 watch a movie about the stars.

(2) How long is the movie?

- 1 15 minutes.
- 2 30 minutes.
- 3 40 minutes.
- 4 45 minutes.

August 9, 2022

Dear Beth,

Thanks for helping us with our trip. It was nice to meet your brother here in England. He has helped us a lot. It's funny because you're from England, but you're living in Japan, and I'm Japanese, but I'm traveling around England with my family now. I hope we can take a trip together someday!

My father loved the mountains in the Lake District. My mother loves tea so she really enjoyed *cream tea. We also visited *Hill Top in Near Sawrey. Beatrice Potter lived there and wrote the book *Peter Rabbit* there. It was my favorite place. We enjoyed the world of Peter Rabbit. My brother loves soccer, so he really liked visiting a famous stadium in Manchester.

Thanks for telling us about the food here. I love the English breakfasts with eggs, bacon, and sausages. They gave me energy for the day. My mother enjoyed English tea. The other day, I tried to buy a chicken sandwich with chips. The waiter gave me a chicken sandwich with French fries. I thought it was because my English wasn't good. My brother said some English words are different in America and England. In America, chips are potato chips, but in England, chips are French fries.

I bought the tea for your mother, but I haven't bought your favorite chocolate yet. I got magazines for your father. I have a special present to thank you for your help. It's a surprise, but I'll just tell you one thing. I got it in Near Sawrey.

> Love, Aki

(注) cream tea クロテッドクリーム付きのスコーンと紅茶のセット

Hill Top ビアトリス・ポター (Beatrice Potter) が住んでいた家

² 次の手紙文の内容に関して、(1)~(5)の質問に対する答えとして最も適切なものを、1~4の中から1つ ずつ選び、番号で答えなさい。(*の語には注があります。)

- (1) Who helped Aki travel around England?
 - 1 Aki's family.
 - 2 Aki's brother.
 - 3 Beth's brother.
 - 4 Beth's parents.

(2) Where does Beth live now?

- 1 In England.
- 2 In Japan.
- 3 In Near Sawrey.
- 4 In Manchester.

(3) Who enjoyed visiting the Lake District most?

- 1 Aki.
- 2 Aki's father.
- 3 Aki's brother.
- 4 Aki's mother.

(4) Aki wanted to order chips but she got French fries. Why?

- 1 Because they didn't have chips.
- 2 Because Aki's English wasn't good.
- 3 Because people in England don't like potato chips.
- 4 Because some words are different in America and England.

(5) What does Aki say about the special present for Beth?

- 1 It was bought in Beatrice Potter's hometown.
- 2 It was something good to eat.
- 3 Her mother helped her to find it.
- 4 It was sold in a soccer stadium in Manchester.